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The Gathering 
On the roof of the shipyard near the Zurich Wollishofen railway station 
https://maps.app.goo.gl/K8ExBXdkPysCBPuZ7 
Sat, 26.4.25 
 
 
 
Dear Performance Artists 
 
We would like to invite you to perform together on Saturday 26th April 2025 from 12 pm to 17 
pm on the shipyard near to the train station Zurich Wollishofen. From 19 o'clock onwards, 
solo, duo or trio performances that have emerged from the day can also be shown. 
We will meet at 12 pm and work from 13 pm to 17 pm! In the evening we have the time for exchange 
and reporting, a lively get-together and dinner. We will eat on site, please bring something to eat and 
drink to share, plus a plate, glass and cutlery for yourself. From 19 h onwards there will be solo, duo 
or trio performances. 
Please note:  The insurance is the responsibility of each individual. Working material should be taken 
along by everyone. The meeting takes place outside in any weather. 
Will you be on the shipyard near to Bahnhof Zurich Wollishofen on Saturday 26 August? Your 
performative contribution would be very much appreciated! This mail may be forwarded to interested 
people. If you will part of the gathering please contact Gisela or Dominik by Wednesday 23 April. 
 
Registration  The Gathering – Die Zusammenkunft: 
Gisela Hochuli: nexus@giselahochuli.com / +41 79 779 59 88 
Dominik Lipp: domlipp@yahoo.de / +41 79 333 50 17 
 
Best regards 
Gisela Hochuli, Dominik Lipp 
PANCH Forms of collaborative performance practice 
 


